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In light of recent published reports concerning Michigan 

State University's program in Vietnam, you may be interested in the 

text of a statement made by MSU President John A. Hannah, Friday 

(April 22). 

Edward Zabrusky 
Editor, University News Bureau 



Statement on Ramparts magazine Vietnam article sent to: 

Michigan delegation to Congress 

Michigan Legislature 

Governor Romney 

Michigan Council of State College 
Presidents 
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